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Dear Gold Country Woodworkers:

On behalf of the Sacramento Area Woodworker's (SAW) club, we would like to thank every
member of your organization for helping support the custom wooden-turned ink pen raffle
and fund-raising program recently held at the Woodcraft store in Sacramento.

All-together with your club's donation SAW raised approximately $260.

The collected funding that SAW received will be used to purchase wood and other toy-
making materials-supplies that Sacramento Area Woodworker's club members and
volunteers will use to make hand-built wooden toys. These custom-manufactured (and often
one-of-a-kind, hand-painted and hand-decorated) wooden toys will afterwards be donated
for no cost to local needy children via the Salvation Army or other nonprofit charities.

Everyone of our SAW club members thank you for your club's donation. As the current SAW
officers, we would like to personally thank the Gold Country Woodworkers members for your
kindness and generosity on this pen-selling and ultimately local toy-making endeavor.

In closing, thank you again for your club's kind financial support to SAW, and for
encouraging and providing woodworking opportunities in our community. Most importantly,
thank you Gold Country Woodworkers for helping sponsor the toys that we are sure will soon
be lovingly made-special and remarkable wooden toys that will be deeply appreciated and
remembered forever by the many needy local children who will enjoy them.
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